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Dear Parent,

                     We are looking forward to seeing you on Monday 10th July for our celebration open afternoon.  There will be a whole school assembly at 1.30pm in the hall which you are invited to.   After this your child will be able to share their work with you and celebrate their achievements.  During the afternoon each classroom will be set up with a variety of hands-on activities for you to experience with your family/child.  These include construction, craft, computers and the opportunity to look at our outdoor environment and to take part in some collaborative writing. Also the ECO Team will be selling some of their freshly harvested produce. Refreshments will also be provided.
Please note that this is not intended as a time for detailed parent teacher discussions. If you wish to discuss your child’s performance or progress please make an appointment to do so. However, you will be receiving your child’s end of year report on Friday 7th July and hopefully will feel that this is sufficient detail.

In addition to the open afternoon there will be an opportunity to meet with your child’s teacher for next year in the evening. This will be a chance for the class teacher to outline routines, expectations and learning activities for next year, you will also be able to see their new classroom.

For those with siblings in more than one year group we will be running 2 presentations. The first will begin at 6.00pm and the second at 6.30pm. After the last presentation there will be a short time for you to introduce yourself to the teachers. Again if you feel you need time to discuss your child in more detail it is best to make an appointment for the end of this term or early in September.

As was announced in the recent newsletter Mrs Roberts will be teaching reception next year, Mrs Roff Y1, Miss Reeve and Mrs Murphy Y2, Miss Muggeridge Y3 and Miss England Y4.

We hope that you both enjoy sharing your child’s learning with them and find the information evening useful.

Yours sincerely,

D Hunwick


